
 

 

 

 

One of two wedgetails that were rehabbed 
after repair. Both were released in May 2023. 

Currently the aviary houses a Black Falcon 
( threatened species in NSW), due for release 
in spring '23. 

After shot of new mesh and steel reinforc-
ing for flight aviary. New concrete footings 
were installed on 80% of the uprights after 
heavy rain undermined them.  


